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The PSA Survey closes TODAY. Have you had your say? 

The PSA survey closes today at 4pm. 

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

You can read the original BULLETIN outlining why we are surveying members. 

Thank you to those of you that have sent your feedback, hearing from members is vital and supports the 

work of the PSA. 

Don’t let your opportunity to have your say on the issues facing you in the workplace.  =Please take a 

few minutes to respond to the SURVEY   

Two easy things you can do to support your union 

1. Support the work of the PSA and delegates by asking your colleagues to JOIN their union.  

2. If members you work with have not received this bulletin, forward the survey link to them and ask 
them to update their details by email their signature block to membership@psa.asn.au with 
“update work details” in the subject line.  

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ReturnToSchoolCovidSurvey
https://psa.asn.au/we-are-here-for-you-always/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ReturnToSchoolCovidSurvey
https://psa.asn.au/join/
mailto:membership@psa.asn.au

